
 
     

RESOLUTION OF APPRECIATION AND RECOGNITION FOR KEN EVANS FOR 
SERVICE ON THE LOCAL FLOODPLAIN MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

 

WHEREAS, Mr. Ken Evans was appointed and has been a Floodplain 
Management Committee member and advisor to the program, staff, and Gloucester 
Board of Supervisors since July 2014; and  

 
WHEREAS, he dedicated himself to attending and participating regularly in 

committee meetings; and  
 
WHEREAS, Mr. Evans provided experience from the perspective of an 

insurance agency owner operating in Gloucester assisting residents with flood risk 
assessment and flood insurance; and  

 
WHEREAS, he served as a dedicated member of the Floodplain Management 

Committee for almost eleven (11) years, serving multiple terms as chair; and 

 
WHEREAS, Mr. Evans used his extensive knowledge of the FEMA National 

Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) and Community Rating System (CRS) program to 

improve the County’s floodplain management plan and help the County achieve a 
higher CRS rating thereby lowering flood insurance rates for residents; 

 
WHEREAS, Mr. Evans has made multiple presentations regarding floodplain 

management to the Board of Supervisors to help the Board make informed decisions 

to enhance the safety and wellbeing of the community; and  
 

          WHEREAS, his dedication and commitment to the community is greatly 
appreciated and we thank him for his years of exceptional community service.  
 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Gloucester County Board of 
Supervisors does hereby offer its deepest appreciation and extends it’s sincere 
gratitude to Mr. Ken Evans for his service on the Floodplain Management Committee 

and his dedication and commitment to the citizens Gloucester County. 
 

 
 
 

________________________________ 
Kevin Smith, Chair 

Gloucester County Board of Supervisors 
May 6, 2025 

 


